
Ben Franklin Academy’s
Pack 785 

When: Our first meeting is Monday, September 9th at 7PM 

Where: In the Middle School Commons Room 

Website: BFAscouts.com

Parents Tracker: cubscouttracker.com

Cub Master: Jason Sunahara

Committee Chair: Reid Hanson

Why:

Cub Scouting is for all boys in the first grade through the fifth 
grade, Cub Scouting molds its activities around the family. 
Parents can help with projects and advancement programs at 
home.

Cub Scouts meet weekly in small den groups and monthly as 
members of the pack for an evening of fun and games, 
ceremonies, and recognition.

Cub Scouting is "Fun with purpose," which capitalizes on a young 
boy’s interests. Camping and other outdoor activities are also part 
of the fun!  Cub Scouting builds self-esteem, self-confidence, and 
a sense of belonging.  

The aims of Cub Scouting are:  Character Development, 
Citizenship Training, Personal and Moral Fitness. 

Don’t let your Boy miss out the Great Adventure!

Please come and find out what all the fun is about. You and your 
son are invited to learn more about Cub Scouting


